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The Charity Commission, the independent regulator of charities in England and Wales, has issued an alert for the general public wanting to support humanitarian work in Syria and surrounding countries. 
The Commission’s advice to the public, and for charities and others raising funds, is to give to charities which have experience of providing humanitarian assistance in high risk, insecure and dangerous environments and which have ongoing relief operations in Syria and/or surrounding countries, such as the DEC or its member charities.

More than 10 million people are in need of humanitarian assistance inside the country and over 3 million have become refugees, according to latest figures from the United Nations. The UK has now committed £700 million to help those affected by the conflict. This is the UK’s largest ever response to a humanitarian crisis.
Top tips when donating to an appeal

· Before giving, check the charity’s name and registration number

· When approached by collectors, check whether they are wearing a proper ID badge and that any collection tin is sealed

· If in doubt, ask the collector for more information – a genuine fundraiser should be happy to answer questions and explain more about the work of the charity

· Genuine fundraising materials should feature the charity’s name, registered name and a landline contact number. Be wary of those that list only a mobile number

· Look for the FRSB tick logo indicating that the charity is signed up to fundraising regulation, encouraging you to give with confidence

· After making these checks, if you think that a collection or appeal is bogus, report it to Action Fraud on 0300 123 2040 and inform the Charity Commission

· If in any doubt, contact your favoured charity direct to make a donation

For further information on giving safely visit www.gov.uk   and to check registered charities visit http://apps.charitycommission.gov.uk/showcharity/registerofcharities/RegisterHomePage.aspx 
